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in Fukuyama city 

 

 

On April 24, 2020, at the Fukuyama City Office, 300,000 non-woven masks were 

donated for children to approximately 26,000 children in 78 elementary schools in 

Fukuyama City in order to help with health management to prevent the spread of the 

Coronavirus.  At the donation ceremony, the president of the Foundation, Shigehiro 

Komaru, handed over the catalog and the non-woven fabric mask for children to Naoki 

Edahiro, the mayor of Fukuyama, and a certificate of appreciation was given to 

Managing Director Teruko Komaru. Mayor Edahiro thanked for strong support, and in 

the subsequent discussions, Mr. Masaaki Miyoshi, Superintendent of Education and Mr. 

Motohiko Sato, Vice Superintendent of Education, exchanged opinions on education. 
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